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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1724 modifies language relating to school employee payroll deductions. The measure directs 

that deductions cannot be authorized for longer than 1 year and states that authorization for dues 

and political contributions are to be made on a form prescribed by the Secretary of Education 

containing a certain statement about First Amendment rights. The measure requires a school 

district to confirm an employee’s authorization by email and states that any authorization agreed 

to before June 27, 2018, or that does not comply with these provisions shall be invalid and void 

as of July 1, 2020. 
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